
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A  
MAJOR SUBDIVISION  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the TOWN OF ST FRANCISVILLE’S PLANNING AND 
ZONING COMMISSION will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on Wednesday-May 25, 2022, 
at 6:00pm at the Old Market Hall 9896 Royal Street, St. Francisville, Louisiana.   
 
Pursuant to the Comprehensive Zoning Ordinance (hereinafter “CZO”) for the 
Town of St. Francisville (herein after “Town”) that a request is being made for a 
Major Sub-Division on the parcel of property located at 7788 Highway 61 
comprised of 1.50 acres, situated in Section 67, T3S, R3W in the Town of St. 
Francisville. The Major Subdivision as applied for will create two (2) new lots of 
record by creating Lot A-1 consisting of 0.687 acres and Lot A-2 consisting of 
0.750 acres. 
 
The public is invited to attend. 
 
In accordance with the American with Disabilities Act, if you need a special 
assistance, please contact Laurie Walsh at (225) 635-3688, describing the 
assistance that is needed. 
 
Laurie Walsh 
Town of St Francisville 
P.O. Box 400 
11936 Ferdinand Street 
(225) 635-3688 
 
Publish 3 (three) consecutive times; April 27, 2022, May 4, 2022, and  
May 11, 2022. 


